
Curriculum and Instruction
We continue to work with building teams to get the necessary materials and 
trainings in place. The middle and high school had another training in the 
new math program that they will be piloting this year. I have sent our 
various webinars to the instructional coaches to share with staff. 

Professional Development
 Building continue to provide trainings relevant to their needs. The trainings 
tend to pertain to much of the new programs that are going on. PD in 
DESSA and AIMSWEB still tend to be the focus of many of the buildings. 
Coaches have been meeting to help one another in the new programs. Our 
District math coach Mary Buck has been meeting virtually with all of the 
schools in either providing assistance with the K-5 math programs or the 
pilot programs 6-12. IEFA training from the state on unpacking the 
Essential Understandings have been attended by a few of our District staff. 
District Committees
The district committee lists have been approved and happen virtually. I 
have been ordering sample materials for social studies and science for the 
committees to review once these are in. 
Assessments
All assessments have been pushed back until our students are able to 
come in and test. The state has given us an extension. I have asked the 
building test coordinators to make sure that all ELL students have been 
entered into Infinite Campus. These will be pulled and added into 
AIM/WIDA for testing in December and January. 
Future plans
Our new committees will be meet as soon as we have the materials to start 
reviewing. They continue to trickle in from the various companies. 


